
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday February 2nd 2007  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Erie Thames Powerlines Rate Application for 2007 IRM Process EB-2007-0524 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
In regard to the application mentioned above Erie Thames Powerlines would like to note 
that it wishes to apply for the continuation of the 2006 Smart Meter Rate Adder for 2007 
as incorporated in the 2007 IRM model. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning these matter please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation 

 
 
 
 
 

Chris White 
Vice President & General Manager  
 


